
From:  Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>

Sent time:  02/21/2020 05:24:13 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood Center

Attachments:  takeout-20200221T193451Z-001 (3).zip    
 

Hi Mindy,

I hope you had a great weekend!

Attached is the email correspondence regarding Hollywood Center,.....late! Anyway, did I do this correctly?

Also, did you receive responses from everyone that you asked? If not, I can send an email requesting it. I did that for Yucca
Argyle. Please let me know if I can be of any assistance

Thanks!

Craig

-- 

  CRAIG BULLOCK
  Planning Director
  Office of Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell, 13th District
  200 N. Spring Street Rm 480  Los Angeles, CA 90012     
  (213) 473-7013 | craig.bullock@lacity.org
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